
KAC Thanks Outgoing Executive Director

The Kingston Arts Council would like to thank Executive Director, Felix Lee, who will be
moving on from the organization in January 2023.

Felix first joined the organization in 2017 as Grants
Coordinator. In this role, he grew the funding programs
with new outreach strategies and built lasting
relationships in the community. During the pandemic,
he continued support for artists and arts organizations
by leading community consultations in 2020 and the
distribution of one-time relief funding through two new
grant streams in 2021. The KAC has deeply
appreciated his focus on removing barriers and his
collaborative, generous approach.

When he became Interim Executive Director and then
accepted the position of Executive Director in

December 2021, the organization was entering a period of change and revitalization.
Felix provided the necessary leadership and stability to guide the KAC towards success.
He engaged in a human resource policy review, hired new staff, and welcomed a new
Board of Directors. His dedication to the organization and to serving the Kingston arts
community have been essential to KAC during this time.

“We are grateful for the expertise and enthusiasm that Felix Lee has brought to the
Kingston Arts Council,” states Board Chair Clelia Scala. “Felix’s commitment to
supporting arts and culture in Kingston is inspiring, and it has been a pleasure working
with him. The Board thanks Felix for all his work with the KAC and wishes him the best
in his future endeavours.”

You can reach the KAC Board of Directors by email at board@artskingston.ca.
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